

VIRGINIA BEACH, VIRGINIA

music

news

sports

November 24, 1954

Mr. S. R. Morss Rte. 3 Bradford, Mass.

Dear Mr. Morss:

Many thanks for your letter of November 20th, stating your reception of WBOF's signal.

Your copy checks with our log as correct and this letter serves to verify your reception.

Thanks again for the signal report and congratulations on being one of the very first to write us.

Very truly yours,

Dan Spitzer Chief Engineer

DS:db

Serving the Norfolk, Portsmouth, Virginia Beach Area
The Top Spot On Your Dial-1600 kc.